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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wokingham, Berks.

7th July, 1944.
Dear Sir,

I duly received your letter of the 10th May last
respecting the steamer "KINTORE" and carefully note the
advices you have recelved from the Austrellan Steamshirps
Pty. Ltd. regarding the tranafer of this vessel to the
United States Authorities.

The vessel's present employment has also been
noted and as there seems no likellhood of compliance with
the outstanding Perlodlcal Surveys, the Committes have
glven Instructions for her class to be deleted from the
Regiater Book.

As regards the "BULIMBA" referred to in your
other letter of the 1l0th May, it is noted that the vessel
1s stlll registered in the neme of the A.U.S.N. Co. Ltd.
and that negotiations are proceeding in regard to sale
to the Unlted States Authorities.

The surveys iIn this case are not badly overdue
and, in the circumstances, the Committes have deferred
dealing with the class pending further information from you.

Please ,therefore, keep the case in mind and
rsport any developments.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee
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